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TO:   PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
FROM:  DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
   Philip J Powlick, Division Director 
   William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunications 
   Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
   Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
 
SUBJECT: Application in the Matter of the Request of Cedar Point Mutual Water 

Company for a Rate Increase 
 
RE:    Docket No. 09-2404-02 
 
DATE:  June 29, 2009 
 
 
STATUS REPORT: 
 

Cedar Point Mutual Water Company (Applicant) applied for a rate increase on April 28, 

2009 but was lacking necessary information.  The Division sent its first Data Request on May 15, 

2009 for missing information.  On June 8, 2009, the Division contacted Roger J. Sanders, 

attorney for Cedar Point Mutual Water Company, to discuss the status of the data request.    The 

Division was informed that Cedar Point Mutual Water Company was gathering the information, 

but at the same time was developing an agreement and proposal to Apple Valley City Water for 

it to take ownership of Cedar Point Mutual Water Company.   On June 29, 2009, the Division 

contacted Roger J. Sanders to determine the status of the data request.  Mr. Sanders stated that: 
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1) an agreement and proposal were completed,  

2) the documents were in the process of being submitted to the Apple Valley City attorney 

and mayor for their review, and 

3) were scheduling the issue for discussion and approval before the city council at its July 2, 

2009 meeting.   

Should Apple Valley City Water decline the proposal, the Applicant will continue to pursue the 

rate increase. 

 
 
cc: Roger J. Sanders, Cedar Point Mutual Water Company   
 


